NCP Scholarship Application
Stewardship Committee  
The Stewardship Committee is committed to assisting pastors and lay leaders to attend regional or national conferences, training events, or programs that help support their own stewardship efforts and continued learning in order to serve their member churches and National Capital Presbytery. Scholarships are given to cover (or partially cover) the registration fee of the conference or event. One scholarship is offered per year per recipient.
PERSONAL INFORMATION
NAME:  
	-
FULL ADDRESS:  
	-
PHONE:  
	-
E-MAIL:  
	-
CHURCH INFORMATION
	CHURCH:  
	-
	ROLE / POSITION:  
	-
EVENT INFORMATION
What EVENT do you want to attend?:  
	-
EVENT DATE:  
	-
REGISTRATION FEE:  
	-
TOTAL PROJECTED COSTS:  
	-
REQUESTED SCHOLARSHIP AMOUNT:  
	-
OTHER SOURCES OF FINANCIAL SUPPORT?  (If so, please list):   
	-
[bookmark: _GoBack]PLEASE SHARE – why you hope to attend; what you hope to gain:   
	-

Thank you for your application. If you have any questions, please contact Karl Mattison (KarlMattison@hotmail.com).  All applications should be submitted at least six weeks prior to the event or conference.
